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05 September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
INFORMATION, ADVICE AND GUIDANCE (IAG) EVENING - YEAR 12 – THURSDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 2025 
 

At the start of each academic year, we like to share information, advice and guidance with our parents/ carers so you 
are all aware of our expectations and the support we will provide to your child in school. We would therefore like to 
invite all parents/carers to a short meeting on Thursday 18 September 2025 at 6.00pm in the Main Hall.  
 
Year 12 Information, Advice & Guidance Evening – What You’ll Learn 

• Working Together for Success – how school and home can partner to give students the best support in their 
Sixth Form journey. 

• Key Staff Introductions – meet the team who will support your child over the next two years. 

• Life in Sixth Form – the big changes from Year 11: independence, workload, and higher expectations. 

• Curriculum & Study Expectations – what the study programme looks like, including lessons, supervised study, 
and enrichment. 

• Personal Development & Wellbeing – the Life Programme, careers support, counselling, and over 40 clubs 
and societies. 

• Rules & Expectations – uniform, behaviour standards, punctuality, attendance, and how these link to success 
at A Level. 

• Managing Workload – why students must commit to a 40-hour working week, balancing studies, enrichment, 
and limited part-time work. 

• Assessment & Key Dates – how progress is monitored, and important dates parents need to be aware of. 

• Communication – how you’ll be kept informed via “The Sixth” newsletter, Class Charts, and email. 
 
Please note this evening will be information for parents, we would therefore request that parents attend without their 
child, as we have limited capacity in the Main Hall. Please be reassured that your child will have received all the 
necessary information at the start of the term. 
 
We have been delighted with how Y12 students have started their courses, they seem to have settled into the Sixth 
Form way of life quickly and they are already working hard. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
queries prior to this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
N NEESAM (MRS) 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/

